
July 7, 1987

Mr. Robert Chrisl ianson
National Register Coordinator
Bureau of History
208 N. Capitol Avenue
Lansing, Michigan 48918

Dear Mr Christiansen:

We have been in correspondence with your office in the matter of the
National Register nomination of the John J. Makinen Bottle House in Kaleva.
In March we talked to Dick Harms who thought the Register would notify
you with in a month if the site were accepted.

Has it happened? We would appreciate any information on the status of
the nomination and any copies of public information about the site. We
hope our next newsletter will highlight Michigan and we would love to do a
story on the Kaleva Bottle House.

Thanks for your help.

Sincerely,

Seymour Rosen
D i r e c t o r


